
Before getting the bus...
Getting the Bus 

Have I got money or my travel pass?

Have I got my mobile phone?

Where am I going?

What bus do I need to take?

Do I have a bus timetable?

Do I need headphones and music to listen to?

Do I have a book to read/game to play while on the bus?

Do I have a plan if I become anxious?

Do I have a plan if there are delays?

Do I have a plan if I need an alternate route?

Do I need to take a bottle of water?

Does anyone know where I am going?



Useful Phrases
Getting the Bus 

On the bus:

Can I sit there, please?

Excuse me, would you like my seat?

Excuse me, can I sit by the window/aisle?

No, it’s OK. You can take the seat.

It’s OK, you take the seat. I’ll be getting off soon.

I’m getting off at this stop.

Excuse me, please.

To the driver:

Thank you

Can you tell me when we get to _______________, please?



Pretend that...
Getting the Bus 

You are on the bus and 
realise you are on the 

wrong bus.

Getting the Bus 

Pretend that...

You are sat on the bus 
and you see an elderly 

lady. There are no empty 
seats.



Pretend that...
Getting the Bus 

You are on the bus and it 
is very crowded. You want 

to go upstairs to find a 
seat.

Getting the Bus 

Pretend that...

You are stood in the 
wheelchair/pram area of 
the bus. A lady with a 
pram gets on the bus.



Pretend that...
Getting the Bus 

You are on the bus 
but the driver has just 

announced that they will 
terminate at the next 
stop. You are worried 

about how to get home.

Getting the Bus 

Pretend that...

You are on the bus but 
there is a lot of traffic.  

You are beginning to feel 
anxious.



Pretend that...
Getting the Bus 

The bus is late. You are 
beginning to feel anxious.

Getting the Bus 

Pretend that...

You are on the bus and 
begin to feel hot.



Pretend that...
Getting the Bus 

You are on the bus from 
Chesterfield to Sheffield. 
You want to know how 

long it will take.

Getting the Bus 

Pretend that...

You are waiting at the 
bus stop. The bus goes by 
the stop and doesn’t stop. 

You are worried about 
being late to meet your 

friend.


